
January-February 2021                        Founded  1885                                 Phone Number  610-373-3982 

Club Hours 
          Monday:            Closed      
         Tuesday:            Closed     
         Wednesday:      5:00-10pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
         Thursday:          5:00-11pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Friday:               5:00-11pm     (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Saturday           5:00-10pm     (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Sunday          Closed    
 
 Reading Liederkranz 

President’s Message 

German Singing and Sport Society OUR 135th ANNIVERSARY YEAR 

           CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

January and February events are listed. We are ad-
hering to all CDC and State guidelines. Masks are 
required when at the club. Check the Website at 
www.readingliederkranz.com for updates. Thank 
you for your support of our dining and recent events. 
Please note, we are still under construction with 
renovations inside so your continued cooperation 
and patience is greatly appreciated!  

Bryn Weckel, 
Reading Liederkranz Newsletter Coordinator 

 If you would like to receive our weekly  
                e-mail blast, please sign up at  
      readingliederkranz.com/weekly-email-blast 
 
     JANUARY 
Jan 1 & 2    Club Closed 
Jan 8     Kermit in the Haus     6-9:00pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Jan 9     Snow Ball            
Jan 12    Board and General Membership Mtgs. 
     6:30pm and 7:30 
Jan 16    Eisbein & Schweinshaxen            6:00pm 
Jan 22    Kermit in the Haus                        6-9:00pm 
Jan 23    Schnitzelfest 
Jan 27    Senior Appreciation Night             5:00pm 
Jan 29    Kermit in the Haus      6-9:00pm  
Jan 30    Alex Meixner Virtual Concert    6:30-8:30pm 
 
                      SEE February list next page 
 
 
 
 

 

As we end the fantastic roller coaster ride called "Thrills of 2020"  I 
am looking forward to the year of  "Fun in 2021." 

 It was a definite unique year past with nearly 90 days of 
total shutdown, a miniscule wedding feast to replace Oktoberfest 
and we now have ended with a very successful Christkindlmarkt, 
seeing a total attendance of around 400 each day. We counted those 
entering and leaving keeping the inside and outside crowd below 
300 at any one time.  Even a Liquor Control Board Officer stopped 
by and said everything was fine. 

As we look forward to 2021 we have a lot of events already in 
the pipeline with our Snow Ball and live ZOOM  presentation of Alex 
Meixner that you can view at the club or in the privacy of your own 
home.  We are even inviting our friends in Reutligen Germany to 
view it with us on January 30, 2020. We are looking forward to 
Schnitzel Fest, Fasching, the Valentine’s Dance,  and of course St. 
Paddy’s Day with the Mullarkey Brothers.  See inside this newsletter 
for more information, dates, times and costs. Remember to book 
early to guarantee your spot. 

VOLUNTEERS ARE STILL COMING UP SHORT IN NUMBERS! 
We cannot keep the club open without more volunteers.  With over 
2,200 members we are counting on you to step up at least once a 
year to help in the kitchen, grounds or events. Let's give the dedi-
cated few who volunteer continuously, a break and pick up the 
slack. For the month of November we only had a net profit of about 
$200.00. We can do better with more help.  

TREASURER POSITION 
Dieter Czerny our treasurer for over 15 years is stepping back and 
will help guide a new treasurer into the position of doing daily post-
ing to Quick Books and paying bills.  He is willing to stay on as the 
CFO to do taxes and payroll reports.  We all owe a big thanks to Di-
eter for his years of dedication to the club.  If anyone is interested in 
being interviewed for this position, please call me at 484-256-5215 or 
email me at Sirfeeney@aol.com 

Let us stand and work together to make 2021 a banner and fun year. 

    Your President,  

       Happy New Year 2021 
            From Mike Feeney and Feeney Funeral Home 

mailto:Sirfeeney@aol.com


    FEBRUARY 
Feb 6    Fasching                            6:00pm 
Feb 7    Superbowl Party                                                   5:00pm 
Feb 9    Board of Directors Meeting                                  6:30pm 
Feb 12  Kermit in the Haus                                            6-9:00pm  
Feb 13  Valentine’s Dinner and Dance                             6:00pm 
Feb 20  Wine and Cheese Tasting                                   6:00pm 
Feb 26  Kermit in the Haus                   6-9:00pm 
Feb 27  Music             6:00pm 
 
Note: Due to the ongoing pandemic, the Stammtisch 
Group and German Language Classes are on hold  
until further notice.  Watch the website and Email Blasts 
for any update of these two gatherings. 
 
     
 

Dear Members, 
We are still looking for volunteers to help out, especially in the Kitchen. You can sign up online on the Read-
ing Liederkranz website or contact me at the numbers below. Also, other club volunteers might be calling you 
to help out. Ingrid Weil and Bryn Weckel have been helping out with calls. Thank you! 
 
Linda Allmendinger, Volunteer Coordinator    E-mail - lallmen505@aol.com.      Phone - 610-326-4455. 
Bryn Weckel—brynlen@aol.com– 610-926-3731 
Ingrid Weil– missingrid73@gmail.com 

Reading Liederkranz 2021 Membership Renewal 
 A reminder to all members that in order for your membership to remain current, your 2021 membership re-
newal was due by December 31, 2020.  We thank all of our members for promptly renewing their membership.  You 
may still renew your membership at any time at the club by filling out a Renewal Slip.  Please see a member of the 
staff or an officer to receive a renewal slip.  Members may also mail in their dues with the Renewal Slip below.  We 
thank you for your continued membership and patronage of the club.  If you have already renewed your member-
ship, please disregard this notice. 
 We again wish to thank all the members that donate to the annual Building Fund.  Your generosity pays for 
needed maintenance and repairs at the club.  This past year the club has gotten new doors, a new pavilion for the 
chicken cooking area, parking lot, and tree work.  By utilizing volunteer labor whenever possible, we are able to 
stretch these dollars and accomplish many things.   We THANK every member who contributes to this fund. 

Mailing Address:  P. O. Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338 
Please mail your renewal to the attention of the Financial Secretary 

 
Please clip and return with your renewal payment of $25.00 per member, made payable to the Reading Liederkranz 
 
 
Name(s) __________________________________________________________________________________   
 
Address _______________________________________ City _______________ State _____     Zip _________ 
 
Payment Amount _______________ 
 
Method of Payment:   Cash ________   Check No. ________   Credit Card Order _____ 
Credit Card payments accepted only at the club. 
 
I also wish to contribute to the Reading Liederkranz Building Fund.   
 
Suggested donation levels: $5    $10    $25    $50    $100    Other:  $   
Donor recognition occurs annually in the newsletter.   
You may also direct your donation to in memory of a loved one, or remain anonymous. 
 
Received by: ______________________________________________  Date: _________ 

     THIRSTY THURSDAYS    
             CONTINUE 
     
EVERY 4TH THURSDAY OF   
 THE MONTH  

                      FREE BEER SAMPLING 
 
FEATURED BREWERY OF THE MONTH          
    WILL BE LISTED ON THE WEBSITE 
 
                         
    CHANCES TO WIN BREWERY PRIZES 

       
DON’T FORGET EVERY THURSDAY :  
 
DINKE LACKER  DRAFT BEER IS 
ONLY $3.00 WITH THE PURCHASE 
OF A MEAL OR A DOZEN WINGS ! 

mailto:lallmen505@aol.com


LADIES 
AUXILIARY 

READING 
LIEDERKRANZ 
SINGERS 

GERMANIA 
SOCCER 

G.T.V. 
EDELWEISS 

DIVISION REPORTS 

We hope very much that this New Year brings us a safe and happier environment than last year.  We 
are very sorry that all of our events and fundraising were halted in March 2020, as so was the case 
for everyone around the world, but we will try to be very optimistic and move forward in our planning 
to assist our Club.  The Ladies Auxiliary proudly announces their Officers for the 2021 year.  They 
are: 
President - Judi Eshelman 
Vice President - Melissa Bishop 
Secretary -Cherylene Shollenberger 
Treasurer - Donna Yohn 
              Thank you to Lyn Weidenhammer for her many years as Vice President of our organiza-
tion.   We are also very proud to provide a sizable amount of funds for the new flooring repairs and 
tiling done in the past six months at the Club.  We will continue to meet the fourth Friday of each 
month at the Club, time to be determined.  Please watch the weekly email blasts for details of meet-
ing times.  Thank you for your support. 

Eagle Mt. home is proud of the work being done by its volunteers and the improve-

ments that we’ve accomplished already. We have been inside the Club since the 

beginning of November and our events have been well-attended.  Outside we en-

joyed a successful 2-day Christkindlmarkt. Thank you to all who worked together 

to make this a success! 

Eagle Mt. Home, a strong supporter of the Reading Liederkranz, is asking you to 

consider a donation to the Reading Liederkranz for building and general ex-

penses, or as a memorial to a loved one.  Happy New Year! 

The Reading Liederkranz Singers have conducted elections for Chorus Officers.  Please 
congratulate the following incoming officers for their upcoming service: 
 Chorus president: Jay Yohn    - 1st VP: Susie Allmendinger  -   2nd VP: Joan Yoder 
 Treasurer: Harriet Clauser       -    Secretary: Marlene Burkhard 
These positions are effective Nov 15, 2020.  Any Chorus inquiries should be communicated 
through Jay Yohn at jy5600@ptd.net or 610-816-8026. 
Please also extend a special thanks to outgoing officers Keith Fox and Sue Shuler for their 
dedicated service. The Chorus has also voted to award honorary memberships to Walter & 
Dorothy Breitkreutz and Russell & Harriet Clauser for their dedication and continued loyalty 
to the Chorus.   

On November 29, the Chorus held an informal meeting, (meeting only, since group 
singing is not recommended at this time), that also doubled as a surprise birthday celebra-
tion for Rita Hendershott, who observed her 95th birthday on Thanksgiving!  The event was 
well attended by many singers; both in-person, and via virtual Zoom meeting. In addition, 
the Chorus has pulled together during this pandemic, and will be staffing their cookie stand 
for both days of Christkindlmarkt with all their wonderful baked delights.   
 
Germania Soccer hopes that your Christmas and New Year Celebrations 
are fulfilling with your family and friends. It is our hope that the New Year 
will see the continued success of the Reading Liederkranz, its members, 
and families. We continue to be a shining example of what everyone wants 
during this COVID condition. 
 
While GTV has not been practicing or dancing due to the on going pan-
demic and are not sure when we will be able to start back up..... please do 
not forget to support the Reading Liederkranz by going up for a meal and or 
volunteering.  

    EAGLES’   
    MT. HOME 



WILLKOMMEN 

 NEW MEMBERS OF THE READING LIEDERKRANZ 
                AS OF OCTOBER-DECEMBER 2020 

 

 Peter Adam    Maddie Hertzog            Matthew Nguyen      

 Andrea Bensusan   Scott Hertzog   Jennifer Prevoznik 

 Philip Bentz        David Hess    Mark Prevoznik  

 Robert Bobeck   Cindy Hirsch   Logan Rhoads 

 Christine Cappel   Thomas Kidwell   Dave Scalese 

 Amy Clauser   Christopher Kile   Christopher Schearer 

 Andrew Clauser   Michele Kile   John Schuler 

 Gerald Daly   Anna Marie Kriens  Barry Seidel 

 Mary Ann Daly   Steven Kruszewski  Geraldine Seidel 

 Michael Daniels   Amy Lawlor   George Tabakelis 

 Sue Daniels    John Lawlor   Samuel Tomlinson 

 Brenda Degler   Tina Manderbach  Lauren Weand 

 Steve Drager   Alexander Mohn   Earl Williamson 

 Heidi Fiedler   Kelly Mohn    Stephanie Williamson 

 Michael Gallagher  Anita Muehleisen   Linda Yanchocik 

 Mary Gizzi    Joseph Muehleisen  Mark Yergey 

           Edwin Yoder 

  
Every year the Scholarship Committee awards two $1000 scholarships to two  children or grandchil-
dren of Reading Liederkranz members, finishing their high school year. The application form is on the 
website along with the rules for submittal. We are always appreciative of donations for this project. 
This is true more than ever this year, when other forms of fundraising were not able to 
occur due to the pandemic. If you would like to consider a donation to the Scholarship 
Committee, you can mail a check, care of Scholarship Committee, to:    
                      The Reading Liederkranz, PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338 
  

 Joe & Joann Marnell              9/21 
 Ginny Stricek                                                        11/21 
 Barry & Cherylene Shollenberger                      11/21 
 Bob & Nini Zoppel              11/21 
 Dieter Czerny                                                         11/21 
 Oscar & Angela Smith                                    1/22 
 
Our stuffing date for the next bimonthly newsletter  
(March-April) is Wednesday, February 10 at 9AM. 
               All are welcome!  
                              Questions?? 
                               Contact Bryn Weckel at   
               610-926-3731  or e-mail:  brynlen@aol.com 

Peter & Eloise Schmelzer                        1/21 
Gerald & Janet Trate                      1/21 
Eleanor Kurtz                       3/21 
Linda Bordic                                   3/21 
Fay Yentsch                                              4/21 
Brenda Dugan                                           5/21 
Fritz & Linda Allmendinger                      5/21 
Joel & Melissa Strohecker                       6/21 
Jeff & Judi Eshelman                               6/21 
Len & Bryn Weckel                      6/21 
Susan Shuler                                             9/21 
Rosemary Barker                                      9/21 

NEWSLETTER PATRONS 
For $20 a year you can be listed as a Patron in our newsletter and help defray printing costs.  
Donations can be sent to the club C/O Bryn Weckel.  The address is PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-
4338. Be sure to write “Newsletter Patron” on the envelope. 



      New Year’s Eve     (Silvester Ball)  
   
           Thursday, December 31 

            Doors open at 6:00pm      
                  Happy Hour  6-7:00pm (House Wine and beer, soda)  
        Includes hors d’oeuvres 
            Hot Buffet featuring German and non-German Entrees 
                 A variety of sides including soup, salad, and desserts 
           Music by the After All Band 
   Cost tax included:   Members- $45  Non-Members- $50                 
                Also includes noisemakers and Midnight Toast   

 
  

      TRAVEL NEWS from our Club’s Travel Coordinator, Cherylene Shollenberger 

 

We are still planning to run our Mediterranean Cruise for August 16-28, 2021, and 
the Connecticut River Cruise, October 5-7, 2021.  We plan on updating you each 
month as to the current protocols for travel.  Very much depends on the availability of 
a vaccine and the opening up of Europe for visitors.   No further deposits/payments 
are needed, and by the beginning of May 2021, we will make a decision of altering 
dates or not for these lovely trips.     Please continue to read the weekly email blasts, 
which arrive to your inbox on Tuesdays from our Club, to be informed.  Please contact 
Cherylene, 484-336-7857, or Boscov’s Travel Center, 610-779-8640, with further 
questions. Thank you!  GUTE REISE!  



   JANUARY 6    2021      

  
        

      OUTSIDE EVENT 
                               $10 Admission 
 
                              Tired of being housebound?  
   6-9:00pm     Let the fresh crisp mountain air  
             renew your spirit!  
     Great music for dancing by Smokin Soles Dance Band!  
                  Delicious food and beverages available for purchase!  

 
                                      Reservations online or call the Club at 610-373-3982 

         FAMILY DINING 
    Every Wednesday in January and February 
 
          Enjoy casual dining with a variety of 
             homestyle and comfort foods prepared  
                 by our first-class kitchen and staff! 
     Weekly specials will appear on the E-mail blast and Website 
                                          

    Family Friendly Pricing  
                         with our members in mind! 
                                                





2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
CHAIRMEN AND SECTION HEADS 

 
President     Mike Feeney 
1st VP      Jeff Bryan 
2nd VP     Mark Gotthelf 
3rd VP     Ingrid Weil 
Financial Secretary    Michael Miller 
Treasurer     Dieter Czerny 
Recording Secretary   Suzanne Miller 
Bar Trustee     Jon Linton 

House Trustee    Rolf Duerr 

Grounds Trustee   Joe Pettyjohn 
Kitchen Trustee    Donna Matuch 
Trustee at Large   Rick Dillinger 
Trustee at Large    Len Weckel 
 
Singers    Jay Yohn 
G.T.V.     Dieter Wolter 
Germania    Len Weckel 
Ladies Auxiliary   Judi Eshelman 
Eagles Mt. Home   Len Weckel 
Volunteer Coordinator  Linda Allmendinger 
Travel Coordinator   Cherylene Shollenberger 
Oktoberfest Chairman  Mark Hinkle 
Newsletter    Bryn Weckel 
Scholarships    Gayle Schneider 
Decorating    Jean Botts 
New Member Hospitality  Susan Shuler  

 
Also we have a new General Manager, Tara Harter. You can see her at the club doing everything 
from answering the phone to waitressing, busing tables and sanitizing!  

     Welcome, Tara!  
            

        SENIOR APPRECIATION NIGHT 
    WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 27, 2021 
  We appreciate our older members! 
 
If you are a member 80 years old (or older) we are honoring 
       you and your spouse with a  FREE DINNER!  

                                       Reservations and proof of age required.       
        Don’t let the cold of winter get you down—come up to the warmth  

   of friends at the Reading Liederkranz!  
 

     
 

BY-LAWS UPDATE 
The Revisions to the By-Laws are currently being reviewed. Final copies will be avail-
able for viewing at the Clubhouse as well as on the website. We thank you for your pa-

tience in our attempt to update and clarify the by-laws for all our members. 



          Reading Liederkranz 

       Schnitzel Fest 2021 
            January 23 

  Reservations required 
                                     Order online, at club, or by phone at  610-373-3982 

             

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
$30.00 for Members           $35.00 for Guests (w/ member)        
$10.00 for Children 6 - 12 years      Children 5 and under are free 

 

 

   ALEX IS VIRTUALLY BACK! 

 

Safely Served Buffet includes: 
 

Basic Schnitzels of Pork, Chicken, or Eggplant 
A Variety of Sauces to choose from including 

Apricot,  
Habanero  

Caprese (fresh mozzarella, tomatoes and basil) 
Mushroom and Garlic 

Sour Cream  
 
   Meal includes garden Salad and Dessert 

       Alex Meixner will perform a  
                Virtual Concert  
            on Saturday, January 30  
              from 6:30-8:30pm. 
 
       Tickets $10 available online 
            or at the Club. 
View at the Club on our big screen 
Or from the comfort of your own home via ZOOM. 
    Check the website for details or call the club at 610-373-3982. 

          
       Paid Reservations are Required! 
 
  Club will be open for paid attendees only starting at 5:00pm 
         Food and Beverages will be available for purchase at the club 



    (KARNEVAL) 

                             2021 
    
 
 

 

OUR GERMAN HERITAGE - FASCHING  

Germans call the pre-Lenten Carnival season die närrische Saison (“the foolish season”) or die fünfte 
Jahreszeit (the fifth season).  Except for Oktoberfest, it is the one time of year when many normally staid 
Germans (and Austrians and Swiss) loosen up and go a little crazy.  Fastnacht or Karneval is a “movable 
feast” (ein beweglicher Festtag) that depends on the date of Easter (Ostern).  In 2007 Fastnacht falls on 
February 20.  The official start of the Fasching season is either January 7th (the day after Epiphany) or 
the 11th day of the 11th month, depending on the region. That gives the Carnival guilds three to four 
months to organize each year’s events (ball, parades, royalty, etc.) leading up to the big bash in the 
week before Ash Wednesday (Aschermittwoch), when the Lenten season begins. 
 Almost all the Catholic regions and cities across the German-speaking world (and the rest of 
Europe) celebrate Fasching in a big way.  Only a few Protestant areas in northern and eastern Germany 
also observe Fasching.   
 Carnival or Mardi Gras goes by many names in German, depending on the region and dialect.  It 
is Karneval in the Rhineland, Fasching in Austria and Bavaria, and Fastnacht in Baden and in Switzer-
land.  It is a time to let off steam and live it up before the Lenten period that once called fasting.  It is the 
fasting tradition that gave the celebration its name.  In the 15th and 16th centuries, amusing plays known 
as Fastnachtspiele were performed during the pre-Lenten season.  Today there are elaborate parades in 
all the large and small communities where Fasching is celebrated.  Floats and marchers displaying huge 
caricature heads often lampoon regional and national politicians. Another part of the celebration in-
volves Carnival royalty (princes, princesses) and a sort of “counter-government” during the season.  
The Rhineland Rosenmontagumzug is an event broadcast each year on German television, similar to the 
Macy’s Thanksgiving parade in New York.   
 Although it goes back to pagan times, it is the Romans and the Italians to whom the Germans 
owe many aspects of their celebration. 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 6 

Doors open at 5:00pm 

Dinner available from 6:00-8:00pm 

Music featuring Joe Kroboth Band from 6:00-9:00 

Members: FREE 

Non-Members and Guests: $5 

 

Come in costume for your chance at prizes! 
If you’ve never been to Mardi Gras come and enjoy the  

German Version—a proud Liederkranz tradition for over 70 years! 



  Super bowl party        
      Sunday, February 7 
                    Club opens at 5:00pm 

                FREE ADMISSION 
      Buffet available for $16 

                     Tacos, Wings, Chili and Hot Dogs 
                  Buffet open from 6pm to Half-Time 

 

Valentine Dinner and Dance 
       For Pairs or Spares 
    Saturday, February 13 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

      

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Reservations are required and must be pre-paid by February 7. 
Order online or reserve at the Club at 610-373-3982                

Doors open at 5:00pm 

Dinner at 6:00pm 

Live dance music by 
Temple Ave. Swing Band 

Members $30 
Non-Members/Guests $35 

                                     Menu 
Appetizer       Shrimp Cocktail 

Salad Tomato & Fresh Mozzarella with Balsamic Drizzle 

Soup           Roasted Red Pepper and Tomato 

Entrée  Stuffed Chicken in White Wine Sauce 
    Potato and Vegetable 

Dessert   Cream Puffs with Chocolate Ganache 

                                    All are Gluten-Free except Dessert 



Wine and Cheese Tasting 
February 20, 2021 

The annual WINE & CHEESE NIGHT at the Reading Liederkranz is coming up! Come see 

what wines will be featured and taste the many different cheeses to accompany them. Three 

dinners are available with the Wine and Cheese Tasting commencing afterwards. The din-

ners and the wine tasting are priced separately. See the coupon below.   

          

     Dinner– 6-7pm 

 

      Wine Tasting- 
         7:00pm 



 St. Patrick’s Day 

March 13 
  
Doors and Bar 
open at 5:00 
  
Irish Style Buffet 
seating at 6:30 

      The Malarkey Brothers 
            7- 10pm 

Irish music with a Celtic  
Folk Rock Flair  

            Largest Irish show band to ever play St. Patrick’s Day     
in Reading! 

Members $30     Non-Members and Guests $35 
         Price includes Admission and AYCE Buffet 
  
    Reservations:   Call 610-373-3982 or online at  

   

Guinness on Tap 
Irish Cocktails 
Jameson Specials 



      

 

 

 

         

        Germania  Soccer   
           Since 1926 
                                                                                                                           
     Over-40                                  
     Over– 50    
 
      Affiliated with         

   EPSA, USASA,  
and US SOCCER                

  
              Pres.– Len Weckel 
         Secretary-  Bryn Weckel                          
          Treasurer– Carin Stunz 

      ERNST LICHT 
Embroidery and Imports, Inc.  

347 Main Street 
Oley, PA 19547 USA 

     610/987-3298 ~   Fax: 610/987-6007 
  
 E-mail:  office@ernstlicht.com      www.ernstlicht.com      
 Mon– Fri  9-5pm                   
 Saturday 10-2pm                   Ernst Licht, Owner  

   

     

 

 

 

 GENERAL HANDYMAN 
 Painting,  

 light carpentry,  

 Plumbing fixtures, 

 Power washing,  

 Gutter  installation, 
cleaning, and repairs.  

Call for estimates on your 
home repair needs.    

Jeff Seitz 484-706-2398 
         RL member 

 Florist 

 Temple        
     Greenhouses 

      Specializing in plants  

           and silk flowers 

       4821 Eighth Avenue 
           Temple, PA 19560      

                 610-921-0791  

  GERMANIA 

    
  

     
     Pennside Distributors 
 
   800 N. 25th St.   610-779-4120    
             Reading, PA 19606                                                                                                                                                 

 Domestic, imported, and micro beers   
              Premium cigars- great prices 
                        ~walk-in humidor~ 
               Pa lottery      fresh roasted peanuts 
    Where there’s never a charge for cold beer ! 

Sam and Carin stunz    -    co-owners 



Shillington Farmer’s Market, 10 S. Summit Ave., Shillington                 

 610-777-3919                       Th-Fr  7-7 & Sat 7-4 

                 

 

 

   SELF- 
   STORAGE          
   UNITS   &  
   GARAGES                
  AVAILABLE 
 
    EXETER/
 BIRDSBORO 
CALL FRANK KELLEY 

CLUB MEMBER 
      610-781-9211  

      ST. JOHN’S  
      LUTHERAN                 
       CHURCH 

521 WALNUT ST. 
Reading, PA 19601 

 

German Services at         
       11:15am 

 First Sunday of every month 
     Weekly English Services at   
       10:00 am 
 Visitors are always welcome! 

   “Kommt, es ist alles bereit!”   
Rev. Sonja Ware 

Services Center 
633 Court St. 

Reading 

Phone: 610.478.6136     Ex. 4 
kbarnhardt@countyofberks.com 
     www.countyofberks.com 
 

 

COMMERCIAL  
AND INDUSTRIAL 
DISPOSAL  
SERVICE 

              Lawley’s 
Disposal and Container 
 Service, Inc 
PO Box 778 
Leesport, PA 19533        
610-916-5999 
 

“Your Cans Are in Good Hands” 

  
www.Lawleysdisposal.com 

  Please remember in your thoughts and 
prayers, our friends in Germany who have 
been hit with the pandemic and in many 
ways are worse off than we are.  We hope 
to see a global recovery soon.  
 
~ President Mike Feeney 

Kevin S. Barnhardt   
County Commissioner 
County of Berks, PA 

                 Compliments of 

             ATTORNEY 
  ROBERT D. KATZENMOYER 
       Serving All of your Legal Needs 

                 

  2309 Perkiomen Ave., Reading 
 

             610-451-9267 
 

MAIR’S 
Continental Motors, LTD 

             Specializing in repairs on German vehicles,  
                              Volvos and Subarus 

We Buy, Sell, Trade, and Tow all Vehicles! 
610-779-3555 

1455 Friedensburg Rd., Reading 
www.germanmotors.org 

 

 



    Reading Liederkranz 
“Wo man singt da lass dich ruhig nieder; böse Menschen haben keine Lieder.” 

Website:  www.readingliederkranz.com                E-mail:   info@readingliederkranz.com   
Rentals:   rentals@readingliederkranz.com          Membership:  membership@readingliederkranz.com  
                      Mailing Address:  Reading Liederkranz, PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338  

CLUB ORGANIZATION MEETING DATES & TIMES 

Ladies Auxiliary:   4th Friday of month at 7:00 pm—2nd floor 

Germania Soccer:     Annual Meeting—January 
Liederkranz Singers: Every Sunday 6-8 pm except when there 
is Brunch (then at 3 pm) 

G.T.V. Edelweiss Schuhplattlers:    Every Friday at 8 pm 

except no practice 3rd Friday of the month; Meeting 4th Thurs-
day at 8 pm 

Scholarship Committee: First Thursday of every month at 

7:00pm-  2nd floor 

Please participate in your particular division. If you do 
not belong to one and would like to  join, contact any offi-
cer for further information. 

                       

 Make the READING LIEDERKRANZ  

             Your Birthday Destination! 

   Members are welcome to raise a glass and enjoy a birthday drink on us. Celebrate your birthday    

   at the club and receive a complimentary drink, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday evening. If your  

   birthday falls on a Saturday through Tuesday, collect your birthday drink on the Wednesday  

   that immediately follows. A valid photo ID is required to collect your birthday drink.  

   

Achtung Members! 
Get online and support the Club by liking us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and much more! Share or tweet our posts! Tell 
your friends about us, or better yet, bring them up to the Clubhaus as Guests! All of the above items are simple and easy to 
use but helps the Reading Liederkranz tremendously! 
We are also looking for photos, documents, stories, and much more to help share with fellow members. Please start to send 
these items along with a description to info@readingliederkranz.com and we will add them to our website. 
By the way! Keep checking out our website. We are bringing more updates, member items, club information and more to the 
website. Please feel free to send any ideas or suggestions along with any general club questions to 
info@readingliederkranz.com.  
Thank you, 

Rick Dillinger, Trustee at Large 

                   NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS  AND GUESTS 
 

                              ALL GUESTS must be  
                              accompanied by a member  
                  and MUST SIGN  THE GUEST BOOK.  
Guests are allowed three visits as a guest and af-
ter that must become members.  Also, please 
note that ONLY MEMBERS may purchase alco-
holic beverages. 
  

 Please remember all events are subject to change due 
to COVID-19 guidelines from the state. The Officers and 
Staff of the Reading Liederkranz would like to remind 
you that we are trying our best with limited personnel 
and seating capacity. Your patience is appreciated as 
we to strive to provide you with quality entertainment 
and enjoyable experiences as we have always done. 
Thank you! 
 
We ask you to refer to the website and e-mail blasts for 
current or updated information regarding our events!  
 

          OUR FIVE DIVISIONS ARE: 
LIEDERKRANZ SINGERS        G.T.V. EDELWEISS SCHUHPLATTLERS 
   GERMANIA SOCCER                  LADIES’ AUXILIARY                    EAGLES’ MOUNTAIN HOME 

Kermit is “In the Haus” 
Every 2nd, 4th,  and 
5th Fridays of the 
month from 6-9pm. 
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